

CITY OF PITTSBURGH

Office of Management and Budget

William Peduto, Mayor

Kevin Pawlos, Director

To:

The Honorable President and Members of Council

From: Director Kevin Pawlos

Office of Management and Budget KP

Date: October 3, 2019

Re:

Pittsburgh Police Mounted Unit Donation

Dear President and Members of Council:

As per the City Code Chapter 210: "Acceptance of Gifts to the City" states, the Office of Management and Budget would like to inform the City Council that the Department of Public Safety will receive a donation of ONE THOUSAND (\$1,000.00) dollars from Grove City College to support the Pittsburgh Police's Mounted Unit.